Matthew G. Bevin Governor



Hal Heiner
Secretary
Education and
Workforce Development Cabinet

Stephen L. Pruitt, Ph.D. Commissioner of Education

KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Capital Plaza Tower • 500 Mero Street • Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 Phone: (502) 564-3141 • www.education.ky.gov

March 19, 2018

Leonard Whalen, Superintendent Dawson Springs Independent Public Schools 118 East Arcadia Avenue Dawson Springs, KY 42408

Re: Dawson Springs Independent District Facilities Plan – Scheduled DFP Review by KBE

Dear Superintendent Whalen:

Our records indicate that your District Facilities Plan (DFP) is due to the Kentucky Board of Education (KBE) for review at its regular session June of 2019. Pursuant to 702 KAR 4:180 Implementation Guidelines - Kentucky School Facilities Planning Manual, the final proposed DFP and required submissions (in accordance with Section 108.3) are due to KDE a minimum of 45 days in advance of the KBE meeting date.

Your initial step is to seat the Local Planning Committee in the configuration and with the processes that are specified in the "Kentucky School Facilities Planning Manual" incorporated by reference in 702 KAR 4:180. Contact us to request the "startup package" that will allow you to proceed.

Please contact your KDE District Facilities Branch (DFB) Project Manager for further information and assistance regarding DFP development. A list of DFB Project Managers by district is available on the KDE / District School Support / Facilities webpage.

Sincerely,

Gregory C. Dunbar, AIA, Manager

District Facilities Branch
Division of District Support

cc: District Facilities Planning File / District Correspondence File, DFB PM

INT_CONTACT_031918

